GRA meeting – 2/3/2010
Apologies:  Seth, Anna, Liz, Ben …..
1.Leisure update

a.  Updates of completed work.

b.  Mgt plan – When judges come round in June somebody needs to read plan beforehand and to walk round with the judges.
ACTION:  People to volunteer.
 Work programme:  Entrance to park needs sorting out – cash grant should cover this.  Hedges have been cleaned over the last week.  Slightly more to go to achieve Green Flag – but it is reachable end of this/next year.

Hedge planting – still needs to be planted.  
ACTION:  Will take place 11-1 pm this Sunday 7th March.

Community fruit orchard – looking to add trees to this next year.  We could add information/description re. fruit on the trees on the lecturn.

Teen shelter – clarification still needed about which kind of shelter has been chosen.  ACTION:  To be ordered next week.

City in the Community

No feedback received on this yet.  Perhaps it could take place in 6 weeks' time.  Need to know what kind of developments other groups are putting on in order to identify gaps in types of events being held.

Questions answered:

a.
How can we weave some willow structures?  Any links or contacts?

Lesley at Debdale has been used to weave a tunnel.  It seems quite an easy job for anybody to try.  £1,000 worth of willow would be needed + about 4-5 days' work.  Perhaps best location for it would be on one of the pathways, out of the way of the main walkway – perhaps near to the orchard.  

Where can we get money to do this?
You can apply for a cash grant of £6,000 or perhaps some funding from The Forestry Commission.  Could perhaps take cuttings from existing willow structures.  
ACTION:  Various people will investigate into possible other areas of funding.  Could do it as part of an event.
b. Moving bins after bonfire night
A machine may be needed to be brought in to lift them out of the ground.  

ACTION:  Funding from Green Flag could probably pay for a couple of bins.

c. Are we going to get the handrail back onto the steps of Barlow Road?

Yes, if we can get the money.

ACTION:  Look to replace it in the next financial year.

2. Keys for the Pavillion – ACTION: Richard to sort out.

3.
Uncovering the brook


Waterways interested in uncovering brook in the middle of the park.
Paul to get someone to go out and check the water quality to avoid any problems with vermin etc.

4. Help with events

Any events that come through Richard will put onto the City Council website, including Greenbank events.
5. 5-year plan

a. What do we want to build over the next 5 years.

Vegetable planting.
Band stand.

Bowling green/croquet.

More picnic tables.

Adult park/outdoor gym.

Natural play.

Water feature.

Herb garden.

Trees along paths.

Flower beds.

Grass growing wall.

Ampitheatre/poets corner.

Woodland area.  (More bulbs, crocuses, bluebells, snowdrops, daffodils).

Willow structures.

Cricket strip.

Football posts.

Dog fences to eliminate dog waste.
b. Activities and celebrations over the next 5 years.

2012 mini Olympics

Gym competitions – when we get our outdoor gym

Annual big event

Food/games/brass band + band stand

Making stuff/cooking with our fruit competition

Annual Scruffs

Include ALL ethnic groups by making events open/more welcome to them – ACTION – Start leafleting Mosques

Crazy golf

Ultimate Frisbee

Willow weaving from willow stool beds growing in park

Treasure hunt

Summer football tournament/Volleyball – possible opportunity to raise money.

Make a kite day.

Summer picnic/BBQ.

Easter egg hunt.

Advertising through All FM, Friends of Levenshulme - posters

c. Vision statement over the next 5 years.
More central to community focus (groups, events, individuals, families)
Somewhere for people to take part in a variety of sports organised and informal.

Attract people to the area.

Beautiful appearance.

Green Flag.

Popular and safe meeting place.
Part of 'green corridor' (cycle/walk).

2012 mini Olympics.
ACTION:  Try and get sponsorship from local businesses via charity to fund some of the above events.  Eg. Tesco, Marie Curie etc.
AOB:  Next meeting we need to think about how practically the above can be achieved and start action.

The problem of having MCC there at events in order to be insured arose.  

ACTION:  They are available for Scruffs, 6th June (can't remember the rest)

Halloween event to be changed (Newsletter to be changed for then)

Newsletters to be delivered after Friday 5th March.

Cosmos seeds were promised to be sent out with all the newsletters.  ACTION: Paul to organise ordering seeds, Gareth to organise bags, people needed to get together and put into bags to be stapled onto newsletters.
Clean up March 20th will be on 11-1pm – need people to commit to it + to do a Tombola, bake cakes etc.

.

Next meeting:  At The Bowling Green, First Tuesday of April.
